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November 7, 2018

Mr. Kevin Aslanian
Executive Director
Coalition of California Welfare Rights Organizations, Inc.

RE: Automated License Plate Recognition (ALPR)
Sent via E-Mail to kevin.aslanian@ccwro.org

Dear Mr. Aslanian:

Thank you for communicating your concerns about the use of data from the Automated
License Plate Recognition (ALPR) by the Department of Human Assistance (DHA)
Program Integrity Division.

Although use of this data is legal and legitimate, we have terminated access to the data by
our investigative staff effective November 1, 2018. Access to the ALPR system by DHA
will cease with the termination of the contract in May of 2019. We reserve the right to
resume use of this data, but will not do so without first letting you know. In order to
complete the required usage audits, the Chief Criminal Investigator will continue to have
access through the end of the contract.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Si c\t\arely,

Ann Edwards
Director
Department of Human Assistance

C: Lane Ruddick
Shawn Loehr
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